
  

IMPORTANT INFO 
 

Kenosha H.O.G. 
 

Chapter Officers 
 
Ken Robers, Director   
262-620-4078. 
krobers2@wi.rr.com 
 
Kevin Klee Assistant Director 
262-412-1556 
kmkrider1957@hotmail.com 
 
Jill Smart,  Membership Officer  
414-491-7778 
Jcsmart67@gmail.com 
 
Vicki Maloney, Treasurer 
262-325-3713 
pickyvicki78@yahoo.com 
 
Cheryl Fry, Secretary 
847-217-3564 
cherylfwy@comcast.net 
 
Sue Lynd, Activities Director 
262-914-8037 
suezqlynd@yahoo.com 
 
Paul Steffensen, Safety Officer 
262-945-2149 
 
Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 
847-217-3552 
gymfwy@comcast.net 
 
Margarita Ramon, LOH 
224-572-1323 
Tiamage@gmail.com 
 
Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 
262-657-9493 
hogsunshinelady@aol.com 
 
Pam Rose, Editor 
224-577-9766 
yldrose07@gmail.com 
 
Kenosha HOG Website  
http://kenoshahogchapter.net 

HOG Breath 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
 
Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 
5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
262.857.UKES 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

Hi Everyone, 
What an incredible summer it has been! All the pictures 
that we received from the 110th are on ukeshd.com. If any-
one has anymore that they would like us to post just send 
them over to brenda@ukeshd.com. Our fall hours are: 
Monday – Friday 10am – 6 pm, Saturday 9am – 5pm and 
Sunday 10am – 3pm. We are going to have a Fall Ride 
and cookout on October 12th – it should be a great ride to 
see all the changing colors! Our Halloween Party this year 
will be October 26th. Please dress up - we do not see 
enough of you in costume! You definitely have to come 
and see Keith and Nanc, they always dress up in some-
thing outrageous.  

 

The Uke’s Team 
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members celebrating their marriage in the month of 
October! 
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating 
their birthdays in  October!       
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

2 Ruth Dix RIP    16 Jim Ayres 

3 John Ault    16 Ray Stumpf 

3 UKE RIP    17 Greg Mantis 

5 Terry Smart    17 John Zajac 

6 Sharon Daujotis   21 Theron Snell 

6 Thomas Pitsch   24 Jerry Bohmer 

7 Ken Robers    25 Jill Clampit 

9 Bonnie Ayres    25 Michael Ruchti 

10 Don DeLaney   28 Thomas Sullivan 

13 Jim Curtis    29 Jerome Freund 

13 Jim (Moses) Urban RIP  31 Steve Bella 

13 NAVY BIRTHDAY   31 Thomas Brodsko 

14 Joseph Collins, Sr;   31 Happy Halloween  

 3 Alex & Sara Boyd   23 Joe & Georgia Dolce 

7 Scott & Gail Reboletti   28 Thomas & Nancy Brodsko 

18 Fred & Judy Day, Sr;  28 Brian & Melissa Hawver 

19 Chris & Linda Cramer  31 Robert & Patricia Evans 

19 Kevin & Susan Raleigh 
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Family at the 110th—smiling! 
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Hello All, 
 
September was a busy month. A lot of rides going on. Everyone ride safe.  
We are moving on to October.  
Sat. Oct 5th The Pork Chop Ride to Wilmot for the best pork chops ever. Leaving Uke's at 2:00 PM 
(Bob Clampit) 
Sun. Oct 6th Fall color ride leaving Uke's at 10:00 AM ride ending at the apple orchard for good food, 
Stamp book drawing, and prizes. (Steve Rose) 
Tues. Oct 8th Road Captains meeting at 6:30 PM location TBA. 
Sun. Oct 13th Chapter meeting at Brat Stop 10:00 AM 
Sun. Oct 13th Fish Boil Ride Leaves Uke's at 1:00PM (Randy Cook) 
Please note this change in the Holy Hill Ride 
Sat Oct 19th Holy Hill Ride. Sorry I still do not have times (Glen Thomas) 
That's all I have for October enjoy the great weather while you can.  
 
Ride safe,  
 
Sue Lynd 
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Family at the 110th family reunion! 
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Our chapter continues to grow in membership and we would like to welcome the following new members to the Kenosha HOG 
Chapter: 
Dannie Coleman 
John Goth 
Jeffrey Null 
Sean Svajcsik 
Jason Weed 
There has been inquiry from members about Chapter Shirts and Name Badges.  We are looking to place an order if there is 
enough interest from members.  The Chapter Shirt is white and short sleeved and would have our Chapter name on the back of 
the shirt.  Please see the photo below. 

 

The shirt prices are as follows:  Small, Medium, Large, X-Large $25.00 plus tax and shipping 
    XX-Large $27.00 plus tax and shipping 
    XXX-Large $28.00 plus tax and shipping 
The name badges have a choice of magnetic or military clutch back and are shown below. 

 

Price on the name badge is $8.00 plus tax and shipping. 

If you are interested in ordering a name badge or a shirt please bring your payment to the October meeting.  We need a mini-

mum of 12 name badges to place the order and there is no minimum required on the shirts.  If you have questions regarding 

membership please feel free to contact me:  Jill Smart at cell: 414-491-7778 or email: jcsmart67@gmail.com. 
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I really enjoyed working on the bike raffle! I hope the winner is excited to be driving a 2013 Her-
itage Softail and I look forward to meeting him! Joan Lesko, John Ault, Paul Steffensen, Sue 
Lynd, Steve Lynd, Steve Hoppenjan & Ken Robers combined to sell over half of the nearly 
7800 tickets sold! Wow! Thank you so much for making my job of accounting for all the tickets 
easy! The bike raffle earned our chapter over $16,000 to fund our activities.  
One of our fun upcoming activities is the Fall Color Ride. Volunteers will be grilling lunch at the 
Orchard while our Road Captains lead everyone around the county on beautiful roads – hoping 
to see colorful leaves still on the trees. After lunch we will be drawing our Stamp Book winners 
– if they are present they will immediately receive a check for their winnings. But you don’t 
have to be present to win, but you do have to turn in your stamp book to Uke’s by October 1st. 
There will also be other raffle drawings for gifts from the Orchard & Winery. 
I have put on just over 6500 miles this riding season – how many have you traveled? ☺ 
 

 
Vicki 
Treasurer 

DIRECT FROM THE DIRECTOR 
 
 
The bike raffle was very successful this year and I would like to thankVicki Maloney and her troops for 
such a fine job. Thanks to Stuart Goldstein and Scott Fitzer who handed out the tickets at the meetings. 
Thanks to all of you who sold tickets. Special thanks to Joan Lesko, and John Ault who each sold more 
than 30 envelopes. Thanks to Steve and Sue Lynd, and Paul Steffensen who sold over 20 envelopes. 
Thanks to Steve Hoppenjan who sold 10 envelopes. Joan and John were each rewarded with a $150 gift 
card from Uke’s. Paul and the Lynd’s received $100 gift cards, and Steve was awarded a $50 gift card. 
Because the bike raffle was such a successful fund raiser we presented a $1000 check to the RRCRF for 
their Breast Cancer Fundraiser. All of this money stays in Southeast Wisconsin for Breast Cancer Re-
search. It was one of our charities that we told people we supported. 
Iron Butt readings will be taken at the October meeting. If you reported your starting mileage last October 
or this spring, make sure you get your mileage read. If you do not ride you can always e-mail the reading 
to me. For those who do not know, the Iron Butt is awarded for any chapter member that rides 10,000 or 
more miles each year. When you receive an Iron Butt award you are added to the plaques at Uke’s. 
Finally we will be collecting for the Christmas Party at the October and November meetings. An email 
will be sent with the price per person, but we are trying to keep it at the $25 it was in the past. Anyone 
purchasing at the door will be paying a $5 surcharge. Nominations for Assistant Director and Treasurer 
will be accepted at the October meeting. Christmas party is at Bristol Oaks Country Club on Saturday  
December 7th.  
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Kenosha Wisconsin Chapter 
 
5995 120th Ave. 
 
Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
Return Service Requested 

October 2013 Edition 


